
23 January 2023

We hope that you are using your school calendar!  Such a fabulous job; thank you to Alex 
Hazle for the artwork, Jan Bishop for arranging sponsorship, Mr Handson and Vikki Milne 
for taking the photos and Liz Rayner for co-ordinating this project.

We have final figures for the Christmas card sales last year... a whopping £710! Thank you 
to all the children for their drawings, everyone who bought an item(s) and last but not 
least, to Katherine Wellings for co-ordinating it all.

We are so incredibly grateful for all donations received.  However, we are now at capacity 
and cannot accept any further donations other than PE t-shirts, until further notice as we 
are running out of space to store everything.  



BAGS 2 SCHOOL
Please Leave your bags in the lower school foyer at pick up 
on the 23rd January, or at drop off on 24th January.   
Please do not include uniforms, duvets and pillows, 
carpets, dirty or ripped clothing, workwear, or textile cut-
offs.

Unfortunately, Amazon will be winding down AmazonSmile by 20 February 2023. Thank 
you to all those you used this to contribute a donation to the school via your Amazon 
purchases.  

The Giving Machine:  Start your shopping with Sainsburys, John Lewis, Tesco, Argos (and 
lots of other major shops) in https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/newbridge-
primary-school/ and a percentage of your spend will be given to the NPSA for FREE!

COMPANY £ MATCHING
Company matched giving:  It’s worth checking with your 
employer if they match charity fundraising. If they do, and 
you’d be happy to use your annual allowance to support 
the NPSA, please email npsabath@gmail.com

If you are interested in taking on the role of the NPSA Chair, please get in touch with us for 
further information. 

The position must be filled by July 2023 in order to do a handover for the new school year. 
There is an opportunity to co-chair for the remainder of this school year if you would like 
to “try before you buy”.

NPSA COMMITTEE VACANCY



Two draws were made during January for December 2022 and January 2023.

Numbers 7 (Hannah Brownell), 23 (Matthew Baker) & 33 (Michelle Elliott) were our winners 
in December.

Numbers 52 (Sarah Cowey), 62 (Kate Thomas) & 65 (Jane Hurle) were our January winners. .

The 100 club is a great, and very easy, way for you to support the NPSA raise funds and 
fundraise for the school, the money they raise goes straight back to supporting our 
children. 

It is a licensed small society lottery. You can apply to have one or two numbers allocated at 
a cost of £2 per number per month. Each month there is a draw, and three people win a 
share of the Club's takings. The amount in the prize fund varies depending on the 
payments received, but if all 100 numbers are allocated the prizes are: 1st prize: £25, 2nd 
prize: £10, 3rd prize: £5. Further information is available on our website.

You can apply for a number by filling in a short online form -
https://forms.gle/jroNiYsCcpcGibAz6

Second hand 
uniform sale

23 March
Cake Sale
23 March

Next NPSA 
Meeting

31 January
7.30pm

Watch out for an exciting update on our school playground 
project coming soon!!

https://forms.gle/jroNiYsCcpcGibAz6

